
Nearly 13 million people live in the areas regularly reached by Agape’s flights  
to Haiti, the Dominican Republic and the Bahamas, as we deliver cargo, mail and  
humanitarian aid to more than  
375 missionary partners serving Christ,  
carrying hope to the nations  
of the Caribbean. 

Each year, Agape Flights touches the 
lives of more than 1.5 million men, 
women and children through 
its affiliated missionaries who 
provide clean water, community 
health, education, evangelism, medical  
services, microenterprise, orphan care  
and vocational training.

Our Vision: A world where missionaries never lack resources to share the 
unconditional love of Christ.

Our Mission: To provide excellent aviation service delivering cargo, 
mail and humanitarian air to missionary partners serving Christ, 
carrying hope to the nations of the Caribbean.

Agape Flights is a nonprofit, Christian aviation 
ministry.

Agape Flights has been selected as one of  
15 finalists to participate in the 2014 Lightspeed  
Aviation Foundation Pilot’s Choice Grant program.  

The nonprofit organizations gathering the most 
votes from supporters and the aviation community 
will receive a grant of up to $10,000. 

You can help us reach that goal simply by  
casting an online vote at www.agapeflights.com. Then tell your friends about us and 
ask them to vote, too, any time between now and Oct. 31. 

Agape Flights will use grant money from the Lightspeed Foundation to help fund a 
$160,000 overhaul of one of our Pratt and Whitney turboprop engines. This expense 
is over and above our annual ministry budget of $1.2 million.

Your vote will help keep us flying.

Your vote will help 
keep us flying

We are Agape Flights


